
 

Ref. No. : SFWS/2024-25/P/010      Date: 3rd July’2024 

Circular for Nursery Parents: Pretend Play Doctors Clinic 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce a special Pretend Play Doctors Clinic activity for our Nursery 

students. This engaging and educational event is designed to help children explore the world of 

healthcare professionals in a fun and interactive way. 

Date: 8th July, 2024 (Monday) 

Purpose: The Pretend Play Doctors Clinic aims to enhance students' creativity, communication 

skills, and understanding of healthcare roles through role-playing activities. 

Dress Code: We kindly request parents to dress their children as doctors or nurses. Suggested 

items include: 

 Apron or white coat 

 Toy stethoscope 

 Toy syringes 

 Any other doctor/nurse accessories 

Preparation: To make this event enjoyable and memorable, we encourage you to talk to your 

child about the role of doctors and nurses and the importance of their work. This will help them 

understand and participate enthusiastically in the activity. 

We believe this event will be a valuable experience for our Nursery students and look forward to 

your cooperation in making it a success. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Best Regards, 

 

Principal 

SFWS 

 


